NCS LA:

NCSLA MEMBERSHIP DUES 2021-2022 UPDATE

The NCSLA Board of Directors has made a decision to eliminate the NCSLA membership dues
starting with the 2021-2022 membership year.

Therefore, any individual surplus lines licensee (resident or non-resident) will automatically
become a member of the NCSLA when they receive their NC surplus lines license and

membership registration with the NCSLA will no longer be required.

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please send them to contact@ncsla.com

Sincerely,
North Carolina Surplus Lines Association


mailto:contact@ncsla.com

